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The NH Cares Scholarship is awarded to 
New Hampshire child care providers who are
currently working 30 hours per week or more in
 a licensed program. This scholarship will cover
the total fee to attend designated Child Care
Aware of NH hosted conferences, specials,
 and training sessions, giving child care providers
the benefit to attend and earn professional
development hours at no-cost. 

To receive the NH Cares Scholarship please send
the information below to ccrrtraining@snhs.org
with the subject line "NH Cares Scholarship"

Name
Email
Phone Number
Place of Employment
Hours You Work Per Week
How the NH Cares Scholarship will benefit You
The Training Event You Wish to Attend 

For more information, email ccrrtraining@snhs.org


